                                                 The Arthur Ransome Society

Note of the 81st meeting of the Board of Trustees, held after the IAGM at Foxlease, 

                                           Lyndhurst on 26 May 2019    
                                        Present:   Peter Wright (in the chair)

                                                         Amanda Ardagh-Walter

                                                         Chris Birt

                                                         Krysia Clack

                                                         Paul Crisp

                                                         Ann Farr

                                                         Mike Glover

                                                         Susan Gouldbourne

                                                         Linda Hendry

                                                         John Pearson

                                                         Veronica Priest

                                                         Kirstie Taylor 

                                                         Peter Willis

                                                         Diana Wright

Apologies for absence

Apologies had been received from Brian Key.
Chair's introductory remarks

Peter welcomed Peter W to his first Board meeting and Kirstie to her first meeting as an elected Board member.

Regional Trustees

In accordance with paragraph 2.3 of Leading Lights, the six current Regional Trustees were reappointed to the Board.

Adoption of minutes of Board meeting of 23 March 2019

These were adopted as a true record of that meeting.

Any urgent matters arising from the above minutes

Peter considered that it would prove possible to reduce the TARS publications' production and distribution costs without an adverse impact on their quality.  The Publications Committee would address the issues involved at its forthcoming meeting.

Several members of the Board indicated their interest in a TARS trip to Eastern Europe in autumn 2020.

Matters arising from the IAGM

Diana was concerned that TARS might not be respecting the latest rules on the treatment of members' particulars.  This point should be considered at the Board's next meeting.  That meeting should also considers the pros and cons of holding certain meetings electronically and the likely significant deficit on the current IAGM weekend.

Date and place of next meeting

Saturday 26 October 2019, probably in Manchester; Veronica would look for a meeting room.
John Pearson

Secretary
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